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21/05/2024  21:57:142024/0447/P OBJ Janet Gompertz Dear Mr. Nicholls, 

As coordinator of The Lindfield Gardens and Langland Gardens Neighbourhood Association, (LLNA),  our 

policy is to preserve the existing large gardens and green spaces in our neighbourhood. 

We wholeheartedly support the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Plan which deplores the erosion of green 

spaces little by little with each new extension, resulting from the encroachment of buildings on gardens in our 

protected 

(Conservation Area).

For that reason principally I object to an example of this at 7A Langland Gardens as set out in 2024/0447/P.

Kind regards,

Janet Gompertz
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